
Special Announcement! 

 
Following on from the many comments concerning the recent meetings at The Pheasant Inn, 

Salt Lane, Salisbury, I have decided that future official meetings will take place upstairs  
at Salisbury Library commencing at 7.30pm. The benefits from this new arrangement are: 

Central location, comfortable seating, less steep stairs plus a lift, in-house projector  
and screen, close location of pubs for those wanting a drink and a chat afterwards. 

 
The main changes from the new arrangement will be that official meetings will now  
be on the first Tuesdays of February, April, June, August, October and December. 

There will also be a small venue charge. 
Interim meetings will not change and will continue at the Duke of York at 7.30pm. 

 
Another Announcement! 

February 2025 is the 10th anniversary of the formation of Fisherton History Society! 
To celebrate this landmark occasion there will be a party on Thursday 13th February 2025 

 at our original home - The Duke of York. This will include food and a presentation:  
‘A Pictorial History of the Teddy Haskell Murder Case.’ 

(This meeting will be in place of the February meeting at Salisbury Library) 
 

The first meeting at Salisbury Library will be on Tuesday April 1st 2025 -  
- Death of the High Street by John Abbott - 

Looking back over 100 years of retailing change in Salisbury’s major shopping streets,  
including Fisherton Street, The Canal, High Street, Silver Street, Castle Street,  

Winchester Street and Blue Boar Row. 
Detailing the factors that have led to major changes and  

sometimes total collapse of Salisbury’s retail outlets. 
 

 Further details will appear on our website and Facebook page 
 


